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Frances Birch

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Frances Birch
Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance Application, Hot Summer Jazz Festival - Pop-Up 

Music Performance

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of ENS - D9: West 7th / Fort Road Federation (1530 recipients)  

  

Event: Hot Summer Jazz Festival - Pop Up Music Performance 

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Dayna Martinez, Executive Director, Hot Summer Jazz 
Festival, for the Pop- Up Music Performance event on Saturday July 27, 2024 from 2:00pm-3:30 pm with a pre-event 
sound check from 12:00 pm to 1:30 p.m.. The event will be located at 226 Spring Street - Upper Landing Park. Further 
details on this event will be forthcoming.  

  

Questions? Contact Us 
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